
Dear EHS Student:  
 

If you plan to take Dual Credit classes this summer or fall, please read: 
 

TSI testing requirements and college registration for 21-22 dual credit are due by 4/30/21.   
Note: it takes 7-10 business days for the online application to Navarro to be processed. So, you 
can't wait until the last minute to apply. Be sure to include your Social Security number on the 

college application. For anyone who don’t have a social security number, please see your EHS 
counselor to pick up a form that must be notarized after you have applied to the college. 

 
How to Register for Dual Credit 

 
NEW Dual Credit Students 

1. Review the registration steps found HERE. 
2. Go to www.ApplyTexas.org and complete a college application to Navarro College.     

(use an email you check often!) 
3. **Be sure to include your Social Security number on the Navarro College application.** 

1. If you don't have a SS#, let your EHS Counselor know that you have applied to 
the college, so we can make sure they find your application.  

4. Wait 7-10 business days for your welcome email from Navarro. (you can apply for the 

Brilliance Scholarship while you wait or after you are accepted to the college) 

5. Using info found in your welcome email, you can login to the Navarro College portal on 

the http://www.NavarroCollege.org website and complete the Permit to Register form.  
6. Your parent will then get an email and must electronically sign a consent form for dual credit.  

7. Apply for the Brilliance Scholarship by 5/30/21 using the VERY EASY and SHORT online 
application found HERE. 

RETURNING Dual Credit Students 

1. Review the registration steps found HERE. 
2. Login to your Navarro College portal and proceed to complete the online Permit to 

Register form.  
3. Apply for the Brilliance Scholarship by 5/30/21 using the VERY EASY and SHORT online 

application found HERE.   

College tuition payment details will be emailed to you later, after you are registered by the 
college.  

 
Have questions about which dual credit course you need to take?  Please email your EHS 
Counselor for advising. 

 
Class of 2022 - Sarah Keener   sarah.keener@ennis.k12.tx.us 

Class of 2023 - Sharon Davis   sharon.davis@ennis.k12.tx.us 
Class of 2024 - Christy Morris  christy.morris@ennis.k12.tx.us 
Class of 2025 - Julie Casas      julie.casas@ennis.k12.tx.us 

NCAA or Scholarship questions - Jaime Regas - jaime.regas@ennis.k12.tx.us 
 
For updates on Dual Credit, join the Dual Credit Remind by texting @ck6ecc2 to 81010  
Follow us on Facebook:  EHS Career and College 
 

TSI Accuplacer testing is available in the Ensign Media Center computer lab every Monday and 

Wednesday in March and April after school from 4-530pm.   You must arrive by 4:15 p.m. to 

begin testing.  
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